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The Ramadan Virtual Evening to spread happiness to students

On the occasion of Ramadan, the Deanship of Student Affairs in collaboration with the
Administrative Unit organized the Ramadan virtual evening for AAU students at Al Ain campus,
attended by Prof. Ibtehal Aburezeq- Dean of Student Affairs, academic and administrative
staffs, and students.

The event included a video showing the previous events of Ramadan organized by the
Deanship. Also, there was an interview with the student Nawal Al Araimi from the College of
Education, Humanities and Social Sciences, who is working as a Happiness ambassador in a
government institution. At the end, a poem on Ramadan was presented by student Nayla Al
Ahbabi from the College of Education.  

The students interacted positively with quizzes conducted by the Deanship team, where the
winners got valuable prizes.

The Dean of Student Affairs said; Every year, we are keen to meet our students and organize
appropriate events for them, but this year the Corona pandemic hindered that, and since we are
keen to spend nice times with the students, we meet today virtually, asking God Almighty to
remove this pandemic. She also thanked the staff of the Deanship of Student Affairs for their
keenness to organize the Ramadan evening to bring joy to the students, especially while final



exams are approaching for the second semester 2020-2021, wishing all success.
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